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Article on Smartphone Related Auto Accidents Points to Distracted Driving
Epidemic, Notes the Law Offices of Burg and Brock

The Los Angeles personal injury firm explains that new apps need to firmly discourage
smartphone use behind the wheel.

Los Angeles, CA (PRWEB) May 23, 2016 -- An articlepublished May 13th on Tech.co points to the fact that
distracted drivers account for approximately 26% of all car accidents, resulting in countless deaths and serious
injuries. In light of this, the article details the development of an a smartphone application called
‘messageLOUD’ that intends to fully comply with all of the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
Guidelines in order to keep smartphone users driving as safely as possible. Nonetheless, according to the Law
Offices of Burg and Brock, a Los Angeles based personal injury law firm, distracted driving is a national
epidemic that shares many similarities with the issue of drunk driving and more needs to be done.

The law firm explains that that distracted driving poses disastrous consequences to the lives of drivers, their
passengers, and victims’ families, and that urgent measures to limit its destructive influence need to be taken by
city officials and law enforcement. All too often, the firm notes, teens and twentysomethings as well as older
drivers who irresponsibly feel compelled to use myriad smartphone applications while behind the wheel end up
tragically altering the lives of those around them. The Law Offices of Burg and Brock explains that victims of
auto accidents in which the responsible party can be deemed negligent deserve due compensation.

The legal team at the Law Offices notes that, when it comes to nearly all matters of personal injury and vehicle
accidents, regardless of who is behind the wheel, they have established a solid reputation in the Los Angeles
area as a successful legal team. In fact, the law firm explains that it has handled well over 5,000 cases with a
reliable 97% success rates, and it has won more than $100 million in settlements and verdicts. The law firm
adds that families seeking compensation for vehicle accidents or personal injuries needn’t be concerned with
providing legal funds upfront – the Law Offices of Burg and Brock operate on a contingency basis and do not
seek payment for their services until after the client’s case has been won.

For many years, the Law Offices of Burg and Brock have served victims of vehicle accidents in the greater
Southern California area. In addition to vehicle accident related injury lawsuits, the highly experienced legal
team at the Law Offices of Burg and Brock represent victims of workplace injuries, product liability, dog bites,
and a wide variety of other injuries caused by negligence, they note. For further information, interested readers
can call the law firm at (888) 979-7979 or visit its website at www.LegalDefenders.com.
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Contact Information
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Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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